
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Transition Advice 
 
 
Next year’s Year 7 Progress Leader, Mr Disney, 
will be available outside the Dining Hall at the 
start of the evening with the current Year 7 
Progress Leader, Mr Copeland and Mr Pool, 
Assistant Headteacher. 
 
They will be more than happy to answer your 
questions and queries regarding the transition 
process. 
 
The warm welcome you will receive tonight is the 
start of what we hope will be a successful five 
year partnership. 
 
Admissions advice is available from the School 
Admissions Team at Wakefield Council. 
 
 


